
 

2nd December 2022 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER: 

 

6TH DECEMBER—YEAR1-6 

CHRISTINGLE AT SACRED 

HEART CHURCH 2PM 

7TH DECEMBER –YEAR 1 

WORLD MUSEUM 

8TH DECEMBER—XMAS 

DINNER & XMAS JUMPER DAY 

13TH DECEMBER YEAR 5 ART 

PROJECT 

14TH DECEMBER PANTOMIME 

RECEPTION-YEAR 6 

15TH DEC—CHRISTMAS 

FAYRE , BINGO, GROTTO & 

RAFFLE 3.45—5PM 

16TH EYFS NATIVITY 

PERFORMANCE 2.15 

19TH DECEMBER KS1 & KS2 

NATIVITY PERFORMANCE AT 

SACRED HEART CHURCH 2– 

2.45 

20TH DEC 12 NOON—

FINISH FOR HALF TERM 
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December is here and we have started our advent 

preparations  and look forward to seeing our families and 

parish over the next 2 weeks. 



UN Rights of the Child 

 

  

Article 27 

You have the right to 

food, clothing, a safe 

place to live and to 

have your basic needs 

met. You should not be 

disadvantaged so that 

you can't do many of 

the things other kids can 

do.  

 

Year 6 R.E.  



CLASS OF THE WEEK 

YEAR 3 
. 

Year 3 have had such an exciting and fun week! We have 

changed our Collective Worship table as we prepare for the 

season of Advent. We have been busy practicing our songs for 

the Christingle service and our school performance, we can’t 

wait to show you what we have been practicing!  

In Maths, we have looked at column addition and have used 

place value charts and counters to help us. We have looked at 

how to add and subtract using this method.  

In English, we have focused on using similes 

and how they can make our writing more 

exciting to read. The children have had lots 

of fun using their imagination to create 

similes based on the setting from our text 

Winter’s Child. 

This week we have also continued with our 

violin lessons. The children are becoming 

more confident with their abilities and using 

different strings to make beautiful music!  In 

Art, we became art critics as we explored 

the work of Henri Matisse and Vanessa 

Gardiner. We focused on comparing and 

contrasting the different pieces of art and 

concluding what we liked best about each piece. 
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